
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
End of Year Letter from Mr Edmunds 

 

Dear  Children, Parents and Carers of Westacre Infant School, 

As we approach the end of another academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to once again 
thank you all whole-heartedly for your kind words, gifts and continued support.  

Thank you to everyone that contributed to and attended our recent Summer Fair. We collectively raised an 
astonishing £2017. This will help us with future events and resources for the children. 

It is my absolute please to be the headteacher of your children. Without the personalities, imaginations and 
creativeness of your children, this is just a building. We are what we are because of each and every one of 
the children that come to Westacre Infant School. 

Year 2! Where has the time gone? I have really enjoyed watching you grow over the years and I wish all of 
you the very best in year 3 and please come and see us in the Autumn Term. Remember, Work hard and 
try your best in everything that you do. Be kind to yourself and as many people as you can because it is 
free! You can make a real difference to lots of people and that is how you should want to remembered. 
Most importantly, have fun, laugh lots and every now and then find time to be really silly. 

A quick reminder that school starts again on Tuesday 5th of September for all children currently in our 
Nursery, Reception, and Year1.  

I hope to see you beforehand but if not have a wonderful Summer Holiday, 

Yours sincerely 

   

Mr A Edmunds 
Headteacher 
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